
It was lovely to see you all back this week. The children
have all grown and look much more grown up. 

It’s been a lovely first week back and now the sun is
shining, it’s nice to see them enjoying the field at

playtimes. 

Wednesday 30th April
Attenborough Class Assembly

Monday 5th May
Bank Holiday

Week Beginning 12th May
Year 6 SATs 

Friday 16th May
20p challenge- which class will make
the longest line with 20ps and win a

fantastic prize?
Tuesday 20th May

Hawking Class Assembly
Thursday 22nd May

Children finish for half term. Non
Uniform- colour donation and House

Afternoon. 
Tuesday 3rd June

School reopens
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IMPORTANT DATES
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On Wednesday, we had a great time
representing the school at the Great
British Dance Off at the Parr Hall in

Warrington. The children were fantastic
on stage and certainly got the crowd

dancing along with them. 

A gentle reminder that the children
will need to wear sun hats and

suncream. Next week is due to be a
hot one (unless I have just cursed us),
so please make sure your child has

sun hats and has suncream in school
ready to top up at lunchtime. 

New Logo:
In the school’s entrance
hall, you will be able to

vote for the new school’s
logo. 

Cast your vote!
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PICASSO
Logan Warburton and Felicity Huetson

ROSEN
Darcie-Mae and Harrison

ATTENBOROUGH
Olive Lane and Grace Verry 

PANKHURST
Charlotte Mercer and the Whole Class

HAWKING
Alysha Carmichael and Frankie Jones

MALALA
Vega Campbell and Renee Edwards

MANDELA
Daisy Ankers and Jacob Mayne

CERTIFICATE WINNERS

wellbeing certificates
PICASSO

Myles Scott
ROSEN

Thomas Whitehead
ATTENBOROUGH

Argo Jackson
PANKHURST

Emmie Harkin
HAWKING

James Jolleys
MALALA

India Nethercote
MANDELA

Serena Maguire

This week’s Golden Box winner is
Tommy Williamson! Well done!



Over the last few weeks, the children have been busy voting
for the uniform upgrades that they would like. They have

chosen to tweak the PE uniform ready for September 2025. 
They have chosen for the school PE uniform to be:

a red polo top
black, plain leggings/shorts/jogging bottoms

a new black sports top.

From September 2025, children will no longer wear red
jumpers, hoodies or black zip tops for PE. They will be wearing

this new PE top. 
The new black top is incredibly smart and long lasting. These

can be purchased from Touchline in the coming weeks- we are
just waiting for confirmation on when they are ready to order. 

The main school uniform will remain the same for the 2025-
2026 academic year. 
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Following on from the latest information shared with parents
and carers regarding attendance, this image highlights the

importance of every minute in school. 

Attendance
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Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of vehicles
parking in an unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times. We

understand that the school's location may pose challenges when it comes to
finding suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that you remain

mindful and considerate of others when parking your vehicles. 


